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WELCOME BACK!
IT’S FINALLY HERE—FIRST DAY FOR STUDENTS!

As the new superintendent of Tasunke Witko Owayawa, I want to welcome students, staff, parents, guardians, and
community members to the 2022-28 school year! My name is Margo Heinert and I am especially excited to be
serving as your superintendent. It has been a pleasure meeting and getting to know various students, staff, and
community members these past two months. I'm looking [orward to meeting many more of you.

My main goal is to work closely with the stall, parents, and guardians to help provide the highest quality learning
opportunities possible for the children we serve. I have been so impressed with how hard everyone is working to
make the school ready for the students today. The past two and half years of the Covid pandemic has been
extremely difficult for us all. We want to make sure the Tasunke Witco Owayawa provides an environment that is
friendly, trusting, and sale for children and stall alike.

Forming a Parent Group is also high on my list of goals [or your children. The National PTA reports that the
“most accurate predictor of student achievement in school is the extent to which the family becomes involved in
the child’s education.” Parental support and involvement benefits students of all ages and I look forward to
working with you to determine things we can do to help your children succeed.

I invite and encourage you to stop in and visit if you have any questions or concerns about the school or the
services we provide. As parents and community members, you have a wealth of information to provide when it
comes to building a positive, productive, and healthy [uture for the students of Tasunke Witko Owayawa
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